
 
 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
Notice of Upcoming Project 

Mississauga Reinforcement Project 

This notice is to inform you of an upcoming Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) project in the City of Mississauga and 
Town of Oakville. The purpose of the project is to accommodate, in part, a transition from other fuel sources to natural 
gas for existing Enbridge Gas customers.  

The project includes the construction of natural gas pipeline in the City of Mississauga and Town of Oakville, as well as 
the rebuilding of some existing natural gas customer stations located on the customers’ properties. Depending on the 
route chosen, the pipeline would be between approximately 0.3 km and 3.1 km in length. The project is planned to be 
constructed mainly in the existing municipal road allowance and on customer properties; additional temporary working 
space may be required for equipment movement and storage, and excess soils management.  

Enbridge Gas has hired a third-party environmental consultant, Stantec Consulting Ltd. (Stantec), to complete an 
environmental study for the project. The study will be conducted in accordance with the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) 
“Environmental Guidelines for the Location, Construction, and Operation of Hydrocarbon Projects and Facilities in 
Ontario, 8th Edition (2023)” and will include a consultation program, impact assessment, and a cumulative effects 
assessment.  

An Environmental Report is scheduled to be completed in Fall 2024, after which Enbridge Gas plans to file an 
application for the project with the OEB. Review and approval by the OEB is required before the proposed project can 
proceed. Construction could 
begin as early as Q4 2025, 
pending OEB approval. 

Enbridge Gas is committed to 
undertaking consultation and 
engagement with stakeholders 
and Indigenous Nations as an 
integral component of the 
planning process. Additional 
details regarding the project and 
how to become involved during 
the consultation and 
engagement process will be 
provided in future 
correspondence. If you have any 
questions or comments during 
the development stages of this 
project, please contact the 
undersigned. Input will be 
evaluated and may be 
considered within the route 
evaluation for the project. 

 
 
Laura Hill 
Project Manager 
Stantec Consulting Inc.  
Telephone: (613) 784-2256 
Email: MississaugaReinforcementEA@stantec.com 
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